
C O U N T Y

NEXT COUNCIL MEETING
Sept. 13, 2017
Oct. 4, 2017

COUNCIL
Division 1 - Glen Gateman
Division 2 - Shane Cockwill
Division 3 - Jason Schneider
Division 4 - Derrick Annable
Division 5 - Michael Monner
Division 6 - Murray McLean
Division 7 - Roy Lucas

*subject to change without notice, please always 
adhere to safe fire practices. Call 403-485-3115 to 
obtain a fire permit

who ya going to call...
report a road problem:  
403-485-6090
report a by-law issue:  
403-485-3114
need a development permit:  
403-485-3135
general information:  
403-485-2241

w w w. v u l c a n c o u n t y . a b . c a

FIRE BAN
No open fires are allowed in 
campgrounds or in backcountry 

or random camping 
areas. All fire permits are 
suspended or cancelled 
and no new fire permits 
will be issued.

VAPPA & VULCAN COUNTY
Would like to remind all Vulcan County Grads pursuing 
postsecondary fields of education in Agriculture, Oil & 

Gas, Medical or Emergency Services, the deadline date for 
applying for one of our BURSARIES is August 31, 2017.

Further information and application forms can be found 
on the VAPPA website at  

www.vappa.synergyalberta.ca or by calling the 
administrator, Linda Cloutier at 403-485-2897

Are you thinking of running for County Council? 

Nomination Day is September 18th. Information for 
candidates can be found on Vulcan County’s website 
or stop by the Administration office for a Nomination 
Package. You may also call our Returning Officer at  
403-485-1812 with any questions regarding the election.

NNOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARIN-NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

VULCAN COUNTY IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA
PROPOSED BYLAW NO. 2017-028

To be held at 10:00 a.m. September 13, 2017
Vulcan County Council Chambers

PURSUANT to sections 230, 606 and 692 of the Municipal Government Act, Revised Statutes of Alberta 
2000, Chapter M-26, as amended, the Council of Vulcan County in the Province of Alberta hereby gives 
notice of its intention to adopt proposed Bylaw No. 2017-028 being a bylaw to amend Land Use Bylaw 
No. 2010-010.
The purpose of proposed Bylaw No. 2017-028 is to amend the Land Use Bylaw so to 
regulate breeding kennels and animal care services and to establish development 
standards for the same. Therefore, take notice that a public hearing to consider proposed 
Bylaw No. 2017-028 will be held in the Vulcan County Council Chambers at 10:00 a.m. on 
September 13, 2017.
Anyone wishing to make a presentation regarding the proposed bylaw should, in writing, notify the 
Chief Administrative Officer of their intention prior to 4:30 p.m. on September 6, 2017.  Both written 
and verbal presentations may be made to Council at the public hearing:

DATED at Vulcan County in the Province of Alberta this 18th day of August, 2017	
Nels Petersen		
Chief Administrative Officer
Vulcan County

   A copy of the proposed bylaw may be inspected at the   
Vulcan County office during normal business hours.

If you have any comments or questions, please contact:
Anne Erickson

Development Officer - Vulcan County
Box 180, 102 Centre Street | Vulcan, AB     T0L 2B0

Phone:  (403) 485-2241     Toll Free:  1-877-485-2299


